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All of the trees included in the application are 

situated in the rear garden and do not feature 

prominently in the conservation area. 

 

The proposed works are reasonable and necessary to 

remove dead trees and to maintain living trees in good 

condition. 

 

The removal of the yew and the second conifer will not 

have an adverse impact on the character or appearance 

of the conservation area. 

 

Decision - No objection 


